
LEGAL NOTICE  

TO: TIMOTHY LUSHER, KAYLA & KATHLEEN DYE, HAROLD & SHARON STEVENS, LAWRENCE & NADINE FLYNN, 

DANIEL LAGOY & MARIA CRUZ, MARK & JOYCE BAUMANN, MARTYN PROPERTIES  LLC, GARY & SUSAN PRATT, 

DONALD CHESEBRO, LEONARD & MARIE VIENS, LESLIE STEWART, JOSEPH & GAIL BERNET, ROBERTA & SCOTT 

BENNETT, NICKOLAS MELLACE, DAVID & SHELIA PICKARD, ROBIN REDDEN, HUA HWANG, ONEIDA PUBLIC LIBRARY, 

HAROLD & SHARON STEVENS, JAMES & KELLI ZIELINSKI, MARYTN PROPERTIES LLC, SUSAN WHITE RELYEA, ARWA & 

SAYER NASSER, PAUL VANDERHOFF, VERNON SMITH & GENEVIE COUNTRYMAN, KEITH & HOLLY PANEBIANCO, 

JAMES & PATRICIA THORPE  

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Assessment Roll assessing the cost of the curbing and sidewalk improvements 2022 

Sidewalk Replacement has been completed, approved, and filed with the City Chamberlain, Oneida, New York.  

I will attend my office and received the assessment without fee as stated in the aforesaid Assessment Roll for a 

period of thirty days from April 1, 2023.  

Anna Hood  
City Chamberlain  

 


